
 We now have a QR code for the website 


Verse of the Year: “And they devoted themselves to the apostles’ teaching and the fellowship, to the 
breaking of bread and the prayers” Acts 2:42


TODAY SUNDAY 13TH OCTOBER 2024

10.20am: Pre-Service Prayer Meeting 

10.30am: Morning Worship: Pete Goulding “Touching the Untouchables”

12.00noon: Church Members Meeting


Locking Up This Week: Christine McCallum


Tuesday

11.00am 	 Coffee Stop @ TCF  

6.00pm	 Unlimited


Wednesday

	 	 1.30pm	 Daytime House Group


7.30pm	 Evening House Groups


Thursday

10.00am	 Chattabox 

5.00pm	 Jesus and Me


	 


NEXT WEEK SUNDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2024 

10.20am: Pre-Service Prayer Meeting 

10.30am: Morning Worship: John Irwin “It’s Church, but not as we know it”


	 	 	 Locking Up Next Week: Carol Hope


Email: church@tanterton.org.uk

Website: www.tanterton.org.uk


Prayer	  

Pastoral Care at TCF

If you have any prayer or pastoral needs, we now have a dedicated email address which is 
pastoral@tanterton.org.uk 

After the morning service, there will be 2 people at the front of the church, who would be happy to pray 
with you. If you would like prayer, please go and speak to them


mailto:church@tanterton.co.uk
http://www.tanterton.org.uk
mailto:pastoral@tanterton.org.uk


Church Members Meeting

There will be a short members-meeting after this morning’s service on 13th October. Current members will be asked 
to give their approval, by a show of hands, for new members to join TCF


Ladies

The ladies meeting in October has been moved to 28th October when the ladies will be welcoming Sarah McTierney 
and enjoying a chippy tea which will be delivered to TCF. It would be good to have as many ladies as possible there. 
Those having a chippy tea will need to pay in advance, but you can still come and not order anything to eat. More 
details about the costs and ordering later. The portions are large and so you may want to find someone to share a 
meal and costs with


Men

25th October is curry night. Speak to Jonny to find out more


Sewing Day 16th or 23rd November 2024

9.30am - 4.30pm bring a packed lunch, drinks provided.

The cost this year remains the same at £10, this includes all you will need to create your tote bag. Unfortunately, due 
to last minute cancellations and no shows, I need to ask that you pay your £10 at the time of booking, this is non-
refundable. If you are unable to attend after booking you will be given your 'kit' with instructions on how to complete 
it.  Sorry, this has been necessary but in previous years I have bought materials and produced the kits then been left 
with kits and material cut that I cannot reuse. Sign-up sheets will be on the welcome desk and people should see 
Karen for more information.  


The Salvation Army Food Bank 

The food bank is in need of biscuits, sugar, long life milk, coffee, hot choc, jam, shampoo & conditioner and washing 
machine detergent. Any help with these would be greatly appreciated


First Notice of Christmas 

On 18th November the ladies are having a Christmas Craft evening. Sign-up sheets and samples of craft to follow but 
put the date in your diary


Second Notice for Christmas 

The decorations for Christmas will be assembled and put up on Saturday 30th November. Assembling the decorations 
at 10am and putting them up at 11.00am. Sign-up sheets available soon but please put the date in your diary


Niall’s Birthday

Niall Duncan turns 18 later this month. Vicky would like to invite everyone to lunch at church on 27th October after 
the morning service. So that we can have some idea of the numbers, please put your name on the sign-up sheet on 
the Welcome Desk. 


National Week of Prayer 

The Evangelical Alliance, along with Christians in Politics, Christians in Government, Open Doors, 24-7prayer and 
others, are calling the UK to a week of dedicated prayer on 12 – 20th October. National Week of Prayer


General Offerings 

We do not take up a collection at TCF but if you are a regular attender, we would encourage you to remember to 
worship God also by giving your tithes and offerings to the work of God in the church. If you are a visitor with us and 
would like to make an offering, there is an offering box in the wall at the back of the main hall.

https://www.nationalweekofprayer.uk/

